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Out and About!
Honoring Our Veterans
Throughout the Week

There are a number of events
coming up tomorrow to honor
Veterans Day:
 The Greece Assembly of

God Church will hold its
11th Annual Veterans Day
Breakfast at 9:00 a.m.

 The Town of Greece will
hold its Annual Veterans
Day Ceremony from 10:30
until 11:30 a.m. at Greece
Town Hall.

 American Legion Post
#468 will hold a ceremony
from Noon until 2:00 p.m.
at Post #468, 344 Dorsey
Road.

On Tuesday, November 9th,
GPAS will hold its Veterans
Day Concert at the Athena
Performing Arts Center, 800
Long Pond Road. This is a
free event and it begins at
7:00 p.m.

St. Lawrence School will hold
its Annual Veterans Day
Concert from 7:00 until 8:00
p.m. on Wednesday,
November 10th.

Please visit my website for
more events taking place
throughout this week. You can
also follow me on Facebook
for the latest updates.

2300 Ridge Road West, Rochester, NY 14626 (585) 225-3650
www. robach.nysenate.gov e-mail: robach@nysenate.gov

Honoring Our Veterans
On Thursday, November 11th, we will celebrate Veteran’s
Day, remembering all of those who have fought and
continue to fight around the world for our country.

Over the course of the next week, there will be a number of
Veteran’s Day services, memorials, and other events to
commemorate this very important day.

Throughout the week, visit my Facebook page and website
to review the different events that are taking place around
my district. Some of these are listed in the right-hand side
column.

I hope that you and your family will be able to make one of
these events to honor those who have given so much for our
country and our freedom. Best wishes to all our military
personnel, past and present, for a Happy Veterans Day.

National
Hunger &

Homelessness
Awareness Week
Earlier today, I had the
privilege to visit the
Open Door Mission
Caring Center to kick-off
National Hunger &
Homelessness Awareness Week. This Thanksgiving, an esti-
mated 400 people will receive a traditional turkey dinner thanks
to the Open Door Mission. For more information on what you can
do to help during the holiday season, visit opendoormission.com.
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